
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Up and Coming Saturday - Christmas Party Updates 
 
Justin Okamoto 
December 10, 2022 
 

Dear Up and Coming Family, 

 

We hope you've all been well! We'll have Up and Coming this Saturday, December 10, 2022 from 4pm-

8:30pm at Belvedere. Please bring $5 for dinner. 

 

Up and Coming Christmas Party 12/17/2022! 

 

Up and Coming Christmas Party Details 

 

Next Saturday December 17, 2022 from 5pm-9pm, we'll be having our Up and Coming Christmas Party! 

We invite all Up and Coming participants + their friends and family to join us for fun games, 

performances, and delicious food. The fee to attend will be $10 for individuals and $25 for families with 3 

or more people. 

 

If you would like to perform during the talent show, please sign up here: Talent Show! Up and Coming 

Christmas Party 

 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, you can email me at sdias@ unification,org. Thank you 

and God Bless! 
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Talent Show! Up & Coming Christmas Party
Got Talent? If you know how to dance, sing, play an instrument, tell funny jokes, pull cool magic 

tricks, etc, we encourage you to sign up! If you are interested in performing during the UC 

Christmas Party, please fill in your information below.

Have any questions or concerns? Email Stephanie Dias at sdias@unification.org. 

Thank you for your interest and we look forward to seeing you perform!!!!!

* Required

First and Last Name *

Your answer

What will you be performing? *

Your answer

Please insert any links/audio you'll need for the performance. 

Your answer

Comments or concerns?

Your answer

Submit Clear form




